
GOVERNANCE/ELECTION CODE MEETINGS 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances the following Governance/Election Code Meetings will be 
postponed: 
 

1. Victoria – March 22nd, 2019 @ the Coast Victoria 
2. Campbell River – March 25th, 2019 @ the KDC 

 
These meetings were supposed to be held to answer questions and gather membership’s 
feedback on the Election Code and bring back to Chief & Council for their review.  
 
Therefore, if any members have questions or feedback on the Election Code they may contact 
me, Frances Roberts and if they have any questions about the 2019 Election you may contact 
the Electoral Officer, Maggie Paquet 1-855-586-8683 or maggie_paquet@telus.net. 
 
These meetings will be rescheduled at a later date, thank you for your understanding! 
 
Sincerely, Frances 
 
Governance Coordinator 
Office: 250-287-2955 
Email: governance@mamalilikulla.ca 


